
Notes / Comments 
 

Immediately following the morning service, 

members of the Prayer Team are available to 
meet and pray with you at the foot of the 

Cross. 
 

ANNUAL MEETING (AGM) 
 

Sunday, October 15th at 6:15 pm – Members 

and friends join us for snacks as we celebrate 
the past year. Members, we need you to come 

and vote on reports from the elders, pastors 
and ministry leaders, as well as on new elders 

and the proposed budget. 
 

CHURCH BOOKING 
 

Reminder – Ministry teams as you are 
preparing for your upcoming fall programs 

remember to book the rooms needed with 

Wendy in the Church office.  We don’t want 
anyone to be disappointed after all your 

planning. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Fridge Reminders 
 

To hear today’s message again, please visit our 
website: www.mylakeside.ca 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS (Cont’d 
 

Midweek Family Night – Kick-off is Wednesday, September 
27th with The Amazing Race family social after our dinner at 
5:30 pm. Invite someone new! 

 

Music  Night presented by the churches in Haliburton – A 
multi-church event on Wednesday, September 27th at 7:00 
pm at Haliburton United Church. This will feature lots of 
worship songs led by musicians from several  local churches 
along with stories of faith. Special appearance by ‘Rolicking 
Reverends’. Come and celebrate our unity in Christ. 

 

Prayer Sunday, October 1st – We will be staying after 
church for another of our awesome afternoons of prayer. We 
have added a few new ideas to the format of prayer again and 
hope you will stay for this rich time of testimony and seeking 
God. A light lunch will be served directly after church for those 
who are staying, so no need to grab a bite. A children’s 
program is being planned as well. More details to come. 

 
 

SUNDAY SERVICE TEAM 
 

The Sunday Service Team are in GREAT need of two volunteers 
to help (once a month) with the computer (running slides for 
the service). Please contact Lindsay Lester either by text 705-
455-7088 or email lindsaylester@hotmail.com 

 

CELEBRATION 
 

George and Beth Budd are celebrating their 50th wedding 
anniversary on Saturday, September 30th from 2:00 pm to 
5:00 pm at Lakefield Baptist Church, 36 Regent St., Lakefield. 
Friends are invited to praise God together for 50 years of 
marriage and ministry. 

 

CAMCORDER NEEDED 
 

If you have an older camcorder (it can be 5-15 years old) that 
you are not using, the church would like to borrow it for 6-8 
weeks as we test out some new technology. Contact Pastor 
Paul. Thank you. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 10, 2017 
  

 
 
 
We welcome you this Sunday morning as we celebrate our 
great God. 
 
 
 
Guest Speaker – Ron Mahler 
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THIS SUNDAY 
 

Nursery is available for children ages 0-36 months (off foyer). 
 

SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL continues for Kids ages 3 to 8. Come 
join the exciting adventure at TREASURE SEEKERS on the Sands 
of Rotary Park Beach! Together we’ll have fun discovering the 
treasure of who God is.  Children ages 9 & 10 are welcome to join 
in the fun as Jr. Helpers.  
 

PRAYER TIMES 

 

Sunday morning at 9:00 am, everyone is welcome 
to a time of pre service prayer in the library area. 
 

Sunday evening at 7:30 pm join us to lift up each 
other, our church and community in prayer. We will meet under 
the cross in the Sanctuary. Everyone is welcome. 
 

Wednesday morning – Men join us at 8:00 am for a time to 
pray for our families, each other, the church and community. 
Prayer is an important cornerstone in our church foundation and 
you will be surprised how meaningful this time can become for 
you. 
 

MISSIONS 
 

 

Beth and Rafa Afanador – El Camino Academy (www.eca.edu.co 
AND Fundacion International Maranata (www.maranata.co) 
Bogota, Columbia.  Please pray for the El Camino staff team as 
they finish up their self-study for the December accreditation visit 
from the Association of Christian Schools International. The team 
is writing reports and policy, gathering documentation, organizing 
files and polishing curriculum.  Wisdom and perseverance is 
needed in this challenging task. Please pray for El Camino’s 
building fundraising campaign to be able to start in January 2018 
with our last stage of construction (new kitchen and dining area 
and 12 new classrooms) allowing the school to begin expanding 
one class at a time, starting with two pre-kinders in fall 2018.  
 

VBS – DONATED ITEMS 
 

Any items that were dontated for VBS can be picked up in the 
lower level of Church.  

BIBLE STUDIES  
 

Men and Women - join us for a no-homework study ‘Jesus, 
Experiencing His Touch’ for six weeks starting September 26th on 
Tuesday evenings from 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm. See study description 
and details in the lobby. 
 

Women of the Word (WOW) Lakeside women and friends –  
Join us Wednesday, September 20th at 9:15 am to learn more 
about your Bible study options this session before choosing. Come 
visit with your sisters in Christ. For more information contact Wendy 
in the office or email wendy@mylakeside.ca/ Childcare is provided. 
 

SHEPHERD’S TABLE 

 

Friday, September 15th at 5:30 pm, come out, invite a friend and 
enjoy a free nutritious dinner. Volunteers (six) are needed this month 
for cleanup.  Please contact Wendy in the church office if you are able 
to help in this ministry. 
  

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Fall Fundraiser for the Pregnancy Care & Family Support Centre is 
being held on Saturday, September 16th at 7:00 pm at the 
Haliburton United Church. Music by:  Freedom Bound (this gospel 
group provides a wide range of music, including: Contemporary 
Gospel, Spirituals, Southern Gospel, and traditional church music).  
Refreshments and door prizes. Admission is by donation to the 
Pregnancy Care Centre. For more information please call 705-457-
4673. 
 

Sunday School start-up is September 17th. We still have gaps, 
mainly in the nursery and toddlers classes. Please contact Elena 
Bjelis if you are able to volunteer in either of these two areas. 
 

RIOT  Parents Meeting – Parents of high-schoolers, you are 
invited to stay after church 11:30 am to 12:00 pm on September 
17th for a few snacks and a short meeting with Pastor Paul and 
most of the RIOT team about the fall plans. We want you to know 
who the leaders are, what we will be doing, how your kids can 
connect to a small group and what is happening in the future. Come 
with your questions, curiosity, complaints and compliments! 
 

Midweek Family Night – Kick-off is 
September 27th with The Amazing Race 
family social after our dinner at 5:30 pm. 
Invite someone new!  
 

 


